Other Notices E—

INDIANA PROTECTION AND ADVOCACY SERVICES

Indiana Protection and Advocacy Services (IPAS) is soliciting comments and suggestions concerning the priorities for the
agency for the next three year planning cycle, 2006-2009. IPAS mission is to protect and promote the rights of individuals with
disabilities through empowerment and advocacy. There will be a public comment period during the quarterly Commission meeting
on August 13 from 10:00 a.m to 11:00 a.m. The meeting will be held at IPAS offices at 4701 N. Keystone Ave., Suite 222,
Indianapolis, IN 46205. Interested person are invited to come to the meeting to make comments on the proposed priorities. The IPAS
proposed priorities can be viewed at www.in.gov/ipas, or by calling IPAS at 1-800-622-4845. Comments can also be submitted in
writing to the IPAS office address and by e-mail to grichter@ipas.in.gov. Persons planning to attend the public meeting on August
13 who need accommodations due to disabilities should let me know of their needs by July 29.
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